
 
Dear Dr. Risinger, 
 
I would like to sincerely express my gratitude for the gift 
of a stethoscope. This stethoscope is an honor to me and 
reminds me of the journey I am beginning to make a 
difference in people's lives. Thank you for your support of 
the School of Medicine and Stethoscopes for Students. 
 
Sincerely,  
Sarah L. Mcleod 



 
Dear Dr. Risinger, 
 
My name is Blayne Fenner, and I am an incoming medical student 
from Missouri City, Texas. Thank you for supporting the School of 
Medicine Stethoscopes for Students. Your generosity allowed me to 
receive a TTUHSC branded stethoscope this year, and I love it! I am 
excited to begin this chapter of my life and work towards earning 
my MD. Several factors played a role in my journey towards 
medicine including my own hypochondriac tendencies and being 
inspired by other physicians. I aspire to become an oncologist who 
will provide a comforting environment to my patients during an 
unfamiliar time. Thank you again for your support! 
 
Sincerely,  
Blayne Fenner 




